
Employers are required to electronically submit 

their OSHA logs for their workplace injuries  

and illnesses by March 2, 2024. Employers  

must submit their electronic records through 

OSHA’s Injury Tracking Application.
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Reminder:
Electronically Submit Required 2023  
OSHA Logs by March 2, 2024.


